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January 16, 1982

Mr. Kermit Geary,
RD # 4,
Box 121,
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear hr. Geary:

I am in receipt of your fine letter and transmitting log of our station's
transmissions of Friday, January 8th and Saturday January 9th and Sunday,
January 10th, 1982.

I amd personally pleased with your DX report and you, along with several
other listeners far beyond our primary, confirm my feelings about our
transmitter's fidelity and exceptional range.

I have reviewed our program schedules and logs for the days monitored
and find your log to be accurate in each detail.

I feel, as you obviously do that we must be doing something right to
get 250 Khz out of Kechanicville, through the congested areas of NYC
and into your listening post, 190 miles away (as the crow flies!)

I wish to thank you for taking the time to monitor us and to give us the
reception log for the three days noted above. I'd be most happy to receive
any future correspondence from you relative to our station's reception in
the Walnutport area.

Si rely,

Chris Martin,
General Manager WEVI Radio.
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